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I am writing today to express my opinion on this unconstitutional bill before us. This 

bill is a direct attack on law abiding citizens of our state. This bill is attacking the 

financial well being of everyone. The outrageous cost to an individual to be able to 

purchase a firearm, the unfunded fiscal impact that this will have on all taxpayers in 

Oregon. There seems to be something lacking with the thought process and the 

legality of these bills. COMMON SENSE!!   This state has tough laws in it already 

and are in place and being enforced. Please tell me how more laws are going to 

change one thing?  

The lies and misinformation that is being fed to people by supporters of this bill and 

the media is a true reflection of what is happening to our state. It’s not the guns fault 

that something bad happened, it’s the person pulling the trigger. Politicians and gun 

grabbers always blame the firearm. Why does the car not get blamed when a drunk 

driver kills or injures someone, better take away the car and the alcohol. There are 

many ways that people can harm other people, but most only blame the tool when it 

involves a firearm. It’s never the cars fault that it killed someone, it’s the driver. Same 

thing as a firearm. Common sense has to prevail in our state, because god knows it 

is lacking tremendously.  


